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Ann Machado <amachado@portlandmaine.gov>

Fwd: Inspection of 26 Hampshire 
1 message

Kevin Hanscombe <kah@portlandmaine.gov> Thu, Feb 22, 2018 at 7:59 AM
To: Ann Machado <amachado@portlandmaine.gov>

---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: Bethany Field <bethany.field@gmail.com> 
Date: Sat, Feb 17, 2018 at 10:51 PM 
Subject: Re: Inspection of 26 Hampshire 
To: Kevin Hanscombe <kah@portlandmaine.gov> 

Hi Kevin, 

I have been working through this situation with Belinda, my city councilor and Carol, on the planning board.  
I will be applying for the legalization of a non-conforming unit instead of the change of use. There are some amendments
coming to the FBC that will allow the process of legalizing a non-conforming unit. It will make things much more clear for
everyone!

Thanks for checking, 
Bethany

On Sat, Feb 17, 2018 at 10:46 AM, Kevin Hanscombe <kah@portlandmaine.gov> wrote: 
Bethany, I have spoken with Zoning about your property.  I think they were awaiting for something official regarding
whether or not you were going to apply for a change of use ect for the extra unit there. 
 
Have you filed for anything at this point? 
 
 
--  
Kevin A Hanscombe
Code Enforcement Officer
Housing Safety 
207-756-8169
KAH@portlandmaine.gov
 
Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city employees about
government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions. As a result, please be
advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the media if requested.

--  
Kevin A Hanscombe
Code Enforcement Officer
Housing Safety 
207-756-8169
KAH@portlandmaine.gov
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